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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Cineworld Trip 

 

We have arranged to take the whole school to Cineworld in Falkirk to see this year’s Disney animation 

“Moana” on Tuesday 20th of December at 10.00am. 

 

The children will be transported by bus at approximately 9.30am and return to school around 

lunchtime.  The children will enjoy a cinema munchbox during the movie screening.  Please indicate 

below if you are available as a parent helper. 

 

School meals will be served as normal on this day.  School uniform must be worn. 

 

There will be a cost to each pupil of £9.00, which will help toward the cost of the ticket and transport 

to the cinema. 

 

I would be grateful if you could complete the consent slip below and return it with payment to school 

as soon as possible to allow numbers to be confirmed. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Marianne Savage, 

Acting Headteacher. 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Cineworld Trip 

 

I give my permission for       to attend Cineworld in Falkirk on Tuesday 

20th of December. 

 

I enclose £9.00.   

 

I am available as a parent helper. Contact Number: ………………………………………..  

 

 

Signed: ………………………………………………………   Date: …………………………… 

 

 


